

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS LANSING

SHELLY EDGERTON DIRECTOR

November 3, 2016

Bethany Hubbard, RN, MSN Director of Nursing Kirtland Community College 4800 W. 4 Mile Road Grayling, Michigan 49738

RE: RN Site Visit

Dear Ms. Hubbard:

The Michigan Board of Nursing, at their regularly scheduled meeting held November 3, 2016, reviewed and discussed the report pertaining to the site visit that was conducted at the new facility in Grayling, Michigan. The report findings were satisfactory to the Board and the new facility is approved for the PN and ADN programs at Kirtland Community College.

The Board appreciates your institution's presentation of the requested documentation.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely.

Kerry Ryan Przybylo, Policy Analyst Boards and Committees Section Bureau of Professional Licensing

Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs

(517) 335-6145